2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR
WELCOME TO FIRST GRADE!

Hello! Happy summer and welcome o first grade! Our first grade adventure
begins on Menday, August 25th, 202S! T am so excited to spend my second
here at McCall with your kiddes!

First grade marks an important milestene in your child’'s academic journey.
I am committed o providing a suppertive, inclusive, and secure learning
environment where they not only succeed but thrive.

I believe that every child is unique, with their own strengths, interests, and
learning eryles. I will set aside time at the start of the school year to ge-l-
to know each child and ensure they feel valued, respected, and seen.
Communication with families is key to your child’s success, so please don't
hesitate to reach out with any comments, questions, or concerns. Class

Dojo will be my primary means of communication, and I will send invites on

the first day of school.

I#'s important that your child knows how to tie their shoes and zip their
jacket before the first day of school. Please practice these essential skills
with them, as well as practice reading sight words (not spelling them).

Lastly, please ensure that you have all school supplies ready for the first
day of school. I have created a list with Amazon links to each item. Please
make sure you are getHing the correct version of each supply.

If you would like to contribute to our classrooms, please see my Amazen
wish list here.
I look forward to meeting you and your child. Here's o a fantastic year

ahead!



